
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR-7/US-441 Mobility Improvements Project along Prospect Road 
Prospect Road From SR-7/US-441 to SR-870/Commercial Boulevard 
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 429576-4-52-01  

SR 7/US 441 Mobility Improvements Project Along Prospect Road 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR-7/US-441 
Mobility Improvement Project along Prospect Road in the cities of North Lauderdale, Fort Lauderdale, and Tamarac. The City 
of Tamarac, the City of North Lauderdale, and Broward County, as the Project Sponsors, requested through the Broward 
Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) that FDOT, District Four, design and construct the SR-7/US-441 Mobility 
Improvement Project along Prospect Road through the City of Tamarac Resolution 2019-52, the City of Nort Lauderdale 
Resolution 18-12-6583, and Broward County Resolution 2019-286.  

The Broward MPO is investing over $300 million to create safer, healthier communities in Broward County and this project is 
one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access. The Broward 
MPO is a federally-mandated agency responsible for setting policy on local transportation issues and deciding how to spend 
federal and state funding on transportation projects in the Broward region. For more Broward MPO information, please 
visit: BrowardMPO.org. 

Construction Cost: $6.7 Million          Construction Start: September 2022           Estimated Completion: Fall 2023 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Widening the roadway to accommodate buffered bicycle 
lanes in both directions. 

• Constructing new sidewalks along the south side of          
Prospect Road from SR-7/US-441 to NW 31st Avenue 
and along both sides of Prospect Road from NW 31st 
Avenue to SR-870/Commercial Boulevard. 

• Upgrading signage and pavement markings. 
• Milling and resurfacing within the project limits. 
 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lane closures may occur between 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 
p.m., weekdays and weekends.  

• Lane closures may occur between 9:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. 
during milling, resurfacing, and striping operations. 

• Pedestrian detours will be in place during sidewalk             
closures.  

• Business and residential access will be maintained at all 
times throughout construction. 

• Additional information about lane closures,  detours, 
and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link:                      

    https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/closures_index.asp 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Hugues Charles, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
hugues.charles@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 226-0255 
 

Liz Cardenas — Project Administrator  
lcardenas@americanenggroup.com or (786) 393-7062 
 

Jennifer Laxner — Community Outreach Specialist 
jennifer@valerin-group.com or (954) 482-4190 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
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